5/4/2007

Department of Homeland Security

Attn: NAC 1-12037

Washington, DC 20528

Re: Docket No. DHS-2006-0030, "Minimum Standards for Driver's Licenses and Identification Cards Acceptable by Federal Agencies for Official Purposes."

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am deeply concerned by the Department of Homeland Security's proposal for a federal identity document through the Real ID Act.

Stop stripping away our rights!! This is NOT a free country. The cheap tactics are not working anymore. Life is not about controlling people.

For these reasons, I oppose the Real ID Act.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Fischer

Lynnwood, WA 98087

